
The Water Mills of Alton on the Northern River Wey 

The summer newsletter carried a report of the walkabout around Alton and we are pleased to 
reproduce, with Jane Hirst’s permission, potted histories of the mills.  Sadly, most are gone but 
one, Neatham Lower Mill, you will be able to see for yourself at one of our next meetings. 

 



 

 


